Clifton, NJ Family Church: Seonghwa Information for Mr. Richard Francis

Naokimi Ushiroda
August 28, 2023

Passing of Our Dear Brother
Richard John Francis

Dear brothers and sisters,

As you may have heard, we will be holding a Seonghwa Ceremony for our brother, Mr. Richard
John Francis who has peacefully ascended on Wednesday August 23rd. Please see the
information below regarding the Vieiwing and Seonghwa, as well as the Chain Prayer and the
GoFundMe to help support our family.

We hope that you are able to contribute to this fundraiser, of which all proceeds will go to cover
the cost of funeral and hospital expenses. Due to Mr. Francis’s long stay in the hospital and
rehabilitation, we anticipate that the medical bills will be significant. Any assistance that can be
offered to their family during this difficult time is greatly appreciated. Please keep the Francis
family in your thoughts and prayers as they navigate this profound loss.

Sincerely,

Pastors Naokimi Ushiroda, Nancy Jubb, and Atsushi Takino

Viewing and Seonghwa
Wednesday August 30th 2023 at 10:00am
at Clifton Family Church
78 Demott Ave
Clifton NJ 07011

You can Click Here if Join Us By
Support Francis You Wish to Zoom Here

Family Here Join the Chain
Prayer










